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Dear Parents, 
 
Schools use many different documents in the process of providing 
education. We will also ask to regularly meet with parents to 
discuss your student’s progress both academically, and socially.  
 
In Washington State, you have a legal right to be provided these 
documents in your language, and to have an adult interpreter 
assist when you need to talk with Eastmont employees. These 
services are provided free of charge.    
 
To request these services, please visit your student’s school 
office, or our District Office at 800 Eastmont Avenue and ask for 
an interpreter, or call 509.884.7169.   
 
We wish you and your students the best of experiences in 
Eastmont Schools. Please know all of us here at Eastmont work 
hard to see that every student graduates.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Eastmont Board of Directors  
And Eastmont Employees  


